
VDH Response to DPB’s EIA on 12 VAC 5-480/12 VAC 5-481 (Repeal and Adopt of 
Radiation Protection Regulations) 
 
The Department concurs generally with the economic impact assessment prepared by 
DPB, but takes exception with that agency’s observation that the Department may have 
been remiss in not prosecuting in a timely manner needed regulatory changes in this 
highly volatile, ever-changing and complex area. 


